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The Texas Food & Fuel Association represents the wholesale and retail fuel industry in the State 
of Texas. TFFA understands that there are many fellow Texans experiencing delays or even 
unavailability in fueling at gas stations and convenience stores.  
 
The primary delays are related to power outages and impediments such as downed power lines 
and trees. While telecom crews work diligently to restore power, our fuel distributor members 
and retail convenience store members are working equally hard to ensure that fuel is available 
to Texans in the affected areas.  
 
To be very clear, there is no shortage of fuel. The issue is simply logistics, combined with long 
wait times at most fuel terminals in the area. TFFA will continue to work alongside the Texas 
Department of Emergency Management to ensure that fuel continues to be delivered as safely 
as possible. 
 
About TFFA:  
 
The Texas Food & Fuel Association is a non-profit 501(c)(6) trade association representing the 
retail and wholesale sectors of the oil and gas industry in Texas. Based in Austin, the association 
works to build consensus among industry professionals, local municipalities, state and federal 
governing agencies, elected officials, and others who have a vested interest in the petroleum 
marketing and convenience retail industries. 
 
Recognized as the industry leader for advocacy, networking, and educational training in Texas, 
the association provides leadership opportunities, professional development tools, relationship 
building events, and knowledge sharing resources to help industry stakeholders navigate 
through market fluctuations and assess industry trends. 
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